
Laurie Jackson

Conference Coordinator

Laurie Jackson joined the IADLEST team in 2022 as Conference Coordinator.  In
addition to a decade of administrative service with the Pflugerville ISD, Laurie 
served for over 14 years with the Texas Commission on Law Enforcement 
(TCOLE).  She served as a liaison between TCOLE and law enforcement agency
representatives throughout Texas. Laurie became the executive assistant to the 
executive director where she regularly facilitated the interactions among the state
commission representatives and TCOLE administration.  Laurie volunteered for 
important roles as a part of annual IADLEST conferences over the past several 
years.  Laurie believes in the power of collaboration founded in dignity and 
respect for new ideas and helping others in the process.


